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The young members of Harimau would like to introduce you to our new 

House Captain Iris Loh, and deputy Nathan Ooi for the year of 2019/20. I 

am confident they will lead the team with their absolute best. At our first 

House Meeting, both showed courage while leading their team; standing in 

front as Captain and Vice Captain for the very first time and getting 

everyone involved: it was spectacular! They brainstormed and created their 

house chant with a perfect 4/4 beat that displayed the strength and pride of 

Harimau and led a strong and passionate house cheer among the primary 

students. “Hey Ho! Harimau Lets Go! (Clap Clap)”. 
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It is with great pride that I introduce to you Kassandra Lim, as Harimau 

House Captain and Jenny Ooi, as our Vice House Captain for the 2019/20 

academic year.  Harimau is a proud house, built upon the values of 

courage, bravery and tenacity. These are well represented by our house 

mascot, the tiger.  A truly majestic creature and the real alpha species of 

the jungle. We have real belief that this is our year and all those that come 

before us will be greeted with the booming chants of “Hey ho Harimau, lets 

go”. #partoftheambush 
 

 

 

 


